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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are absolutely delighted to share with you the outcome of our recent Ofsted inspection, which took place on 

1st and 2nd April 2025. Although this was an ungraded inspection, the findings are truly exceptional and reflect 

the incredible work and commitment of our entire school community. 

Inspectors recognised that “the school’s work may have improved significantly across all areas” since our last 

inspection. As a result, Ofsted has confirmed that Newquay Junior Academy will now receive a full graded 

inspection in the future — a strong endorsement of the exceptional quality of education and care we provide. 

The report highlights many areas of excellence, including: 

• The “extremely high expectations” that underpin our ambitious and inclusive ethos 

• Pupils’ “exemplary attitudes to learning” and “impeccable behaviour” 

• A curriculum that is “carefully designed and taught with skill and precision” 

• Our commitment to reading, where “staff are reading experts” and pupils “talk about books with joy and 

enthusiasm” 

• The way we support all children, including those with SEND, to “thrive” 

• A rich and vibrant wider curriculum that “invigorates pupils’ spiritual, moral, social and cultural 

development” 

• Safeguarding arrangements that are “effective” and built on trusted relationships 

These outcomes are a direct result of the unwavering dedication, talent and teamwork of everyone involved in 

Newquay Junior Academy. We would like to extend our heartfelt thanks to: 

• Our wonderful pupils, whose pride, effort, and joy in learning shine through every day 

• Our fantastic staff team, who go the extra mile for every child 

• Our supportive parents and carers, whose encouragement and partnership mean so much 

• Our committed Governors and colleagues from Cornwall Education Learning Trust, whose challenge 

and support help us grow stronger 

This report is a shared achievement and a moment of real celebration for our school community. We encourage 

you to read the full report, which is available on our website www.newquayjunior.net  or directly on the Ofsted 

website. 

Thank you once again for your continued support. Together, we will keep striving to ensure Newquay Junior 

Academy remains a place where every child flourishes. 

Kind regards, 

Craig Hayes    Tania Findlay MBE 

Executive Headteacher   Head of Academy 
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